
Laboratorio Linguistico Interculturale 2015

Workshop on language and intercultural

Villafranca 28th of November2014 

Dear Parents, 

We are glad to announce that even this year there will be a workshop 

on language and inter-culture.

Our past experience has taught us that the workshop is a valuable 

opportunity to learn more about the Italian language and enhance our 

original language.

In order to carry out our workshop properly and to help us in our 

activities some Cultural mediators of “ Terra dei Popoli” Association 

will be present.

The workshop will be held every Wednesday

from 16 hrs to 18 hrs , from 7th of January till 27th of May 2015

at our center of Associazione Famiglie in Rete, C.so V.Emanuele 60

Your consent and your involvement is fundamental ! Your presence is 

also important during the enrollment of the children and young 

people who are interested to participate. 

In order to organize better our workshop  activities , we have decided 

TWO  IMPORTANT MOMENTS of preparation:

1) 10th of December , from 16hrs till 18hrs.   (association center)

        A MEETING WITH ONLY CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE  WHO ARE 

INTERESTED IN THIS WORKSHOP.

2) 17th of December, from 16hrs till 18hrs.     (association center)

         A MEETING WITH PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN AND WORKSHOP 

ENROLLMENT.
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YOUR PRESENCE IS VERY IMPORTANT 

WE LOOK FORWARD !

Cordial regards,

 Dinha Rodrigues e Maria Riccio 
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